
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given the Adams County Board of Commissioners will receive 
sealed bids for repair/replacement of the roof on main building at the Adams 
County Highway Department located at 201 N. Polk Street Monroe, IN 46772. 

Detailed specifications are on file at the Adams County Highway Department 
located at 201 North Polk Street, Monroe, IN 46772. Request for specifications 
can be received by emailing byoder@co.adams.in.us, pzerby@co.adams.
in.us, eschinnerer@co.adams.in.us or bcochran@co.adams.in.us. Bids shall 
be made in compliance with the specifications and shall be made in sealed 
envelopes bearing the name of the bidder. Bids shall include Non-Collusion 
affidavit and a detailed description of work being done.  

Bids shall be submitted to the Adams County Auditor’s office on or before 
Tuesday, December 19, 2023 at 10:00 A.M. at which time they will be publicly 
opened and read aloud.  The Auditor’s office is located at 313 West Jefferson 
Street, Decatur, IN 46733.  

The Adams County Board of Commissioners reserve the right to determine 
the responsiveness of each bid, may reject any and all bids and may waive 
any formalities or irregularities in the bidding process. 

Date: November 28, 2023

		  Board of Commissioners, County of Adams
		  Stan Stoppenhagen 
		  Steve Kuhn
		  Steve Bailey

Attest: Tony Mellencamp, Adams County Auditor

134, 137
hspaxlp


